
Timothy E. Tatum 
Vice President 
Regulatory Affairs 

March 29, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Monica Barrios-Sanchez, Secretary 
Idaho Public Utilities Commission 
11331 W. Chinden Blvd., Bldg 8,  
Suite 201-A (83714) 
PO Box 83720 
Boise, Idaho  83720-0074 

 Re: IPC-E-24-07 
Supplemental Notice of Intent to File a General Rate Case or Limited Issue 
Rate Proceeding 

Dear Ms. Barrios-Sanchez: 

On February 14, 2024, pursuant to Rule 122 of the Commission’s Rules of Practice 
and Procedure, Idaho Power Company filed a Notice of Intent to file a General Rate Case 
or limited issue rate proceeding on or after June 1, 2024. After consultation earlier this 
month with the parties to general rate case IPC-E-23-11, Idaho Power intends to file a 
limited issue rate case proceeding in lieu of a full general rate case. Further, because June 
1, 2024, falls on a Saturday, Idaho Power is filing this supplemental Notice that it intends 
to make this filing on or after May 31, 2024.  

 This supplemental Notice has been distributed to parties listed below.  Please 
advise if there should be other parties added to this distribution. 

If you have any questions regarding the proposed filing, please contact me at (208) 
388-5515.

Sincerely, 

Timothy E. Tatum 

TET/sg 
cc: Dayn Hardie, Deputy Attorney General 
 Terri Carlock 
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